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July 8, 2003 

 

Dr. Marco Odah, P.E. 
Accelerated Remediation Technologies, LLC 
P.O. Box 2697 
Olathe, Kansas  66063 
 
 

Subject:   ART In-well Air Stripping Technology 
 
Dear Dr. Odah; 

I am writing this letter to express my appreciation for your firm’s assistance with the cleanup of a tanker-spill in 
California.  As you know, the accident had the potential to impact both an adjacent waterway and a nearby well.  
Because of the quick response, using your technology, we have successfully contained the dissolved plume and have 
reduced concentrations to levels nearing our closure criteria.   

I am very satisfied with the results obtained on this site.  I have found your technology both low maintenance and 
effective.  ART’s prompt response to questions and continued follow-up/assistance on the project are also 
appreciated.  I am certain we will have the chance to work on additional projects in the future.   

Thank you again for your help. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Donald F. Kidd, P.E.  
Principal Engineer/Project Manager 
 

 


